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I oppose this action. We do not need more/extended powers to government agencies 

in the name of "emergency" powers. It is crystal clear a state "authority" can too 

easily expand its reach with too much potential for abuse. What's to stop them from 

declaring anything an emergency? I vehemently oppose this action. 


